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8th April 2019  

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Class 6AN (Miss Bonsor) 

 

We are currently in the process of ‘swapping’ some of our classrooms over and this will affect your child.  

When we return from the Easter holiday, your child will be taught in a classroom that is currently on the Year 3 / 4 

corridor. Each corridor will have a Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 class and will create opportunities for the older 

children to take responsibility and lead the younger children, it will also give the Year 6 children a little more space. 

Your child will continue to be taught by the same teacher. 

 

Your child will enter and leave school on the opposite playground and we apologise for any inconvenience this may 

cause you at this time and thank you for your support. 

 

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss K J Hannah 

Headteacher 
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